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Well I think the summer is over despite having some wonderful 
days in in October.  The clocks have gone back and Christmas 
is around the corner. 
 
Firstly many apologies for not producing a Newsletter last month 
but we were very busy organising the Exhibition! 
 
Our last meeting in September was the Suitcase Collection 
which unfortunately I was unable to attend but I understand it 
was a fascinating and interesting evening.  Many thanks to Ruth 
(Archer) for organising the evening. 
 
Our New Banner is now finished.   Many thanks to Gill Harris 
and Linda Keets.   Thank you Linda for making a bag for it!  

Members enjoying the 
Suitcase Collection 

Treasurer 2018 
 

Gill Harris has now stepped down as 
Treasurer for MVQ.  Gill very kindly 
stayed on  to steer us through the 
Exhibition!   Gill has looked after us, 
guided  us and kept MVQ a healthy 
Club.  Thank you Gill.  
 
Our new Treasurer is Britt Tiller  - so 
Welcome  Britt to  your new role! 

Exhibition 2018 
 

Our Exhibition was held on 5 and 6 October at St Nicolas 
Church Bookham.   The Church looked magnificent with all 
the quilts and challenges.  A very big thank you to all who 
helped on the day and beforehand to set up and afterwards 
to take down.  Thank you to all who helped with  refresh-
ments, stewards, sales table makers and also to Dorking 
Quilters and also to the valiant husbands for their help.    
 
Summer Challenge Winner Large Quilt Categorty 
 
1. Pippa Bishop Jane  Whatley 
2. Linda Keets  
3. Vivien Grant Winner Small Quilt Category 
 
 Sue Pindar 
 
Visitors Choice 1. Pippa Bishop 
 
 2. Katherine Clayton 

The Doggy Quilt raised  
£560 for Canine Partners 

 
Refreshments (Shooting Star)  

Made £235.53 
 

Entrance Fee was £630.00 
 

Sales Table made £633.50 
 

Thank you also to Sew Works and 
Creative Quilting. 

Thank you to all members who entered 
quilts, wall hangings and challenges for 
the Exhibition—it looked wonderful. 



Exhibition 2018 

 

 

 

The Quilt Room Dorking 
 

From Monday 5 November 2018 the 
Quilt room Dorking is moving to: 
 
7-9 Beare Green Court  
Old Horsham Road 
 Dorking RH5 4QU 
 
Tel 01306 877307 
www.quiltroom.co.uk 
 

Patchwork Cabin 
 
Patchwork Cabin in Bookham will  
be closing on 28 February 2019.   
However, they will  still be running  
some .workshops.  Their email is 
info@patchworkcabin.co.uk 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

29 October—4 November 
 
Blue Tulips Textile Group—Textile Show-
case at Denbies Wine Estate 
Mon—Sat 9.30 –5.30 Sun 10-4.30 
 
Wednesday 7 November 2018 
 
Bernina Presser Foot Demonstration Day 
with Hannah 
At Sew Works Shop 
10.00-3pm—Demonstrations free of 
charge—no need to book  
1 Harris Court, 429 Kingston Road Epsom 
KT19 ODB—0208 3938488 
 
Sunday 13 January 2019—10-4pm 
 
Fabric sale and Exhibition at Farnham 
Maltings—£6 entry, £3 after 1 pm 

New Members 
 

Welcome to Sue Waters 
who joined MVQ at the 
last meeting. 

Sadly Linda Keets is moving 
away.  We shall miss her  
and everything she has 
brought to MVQ especially 
her help for the Programme 
and Exhibition last month. 


